St. Paul's Church of England (A) Primary School



Emsworth Crescent Pendeford Wolverhampton WV9 5NR

vith God as our firm foundation

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti Telephone No: 01902 558621

Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk

5th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

On Thursday 11th January we will be attending the Young Voices Concert at Resorts World Arena.

Children in Year 5 and 6 who have signed up to go, need to come school wearing: black shoes, school trousers/skirt, a plain white t-shirt and a school jumper/cardigan.

Morning lessons will be as normal.

The children will have an early lunch in school, before leaving at 12:30pm. We encourage them to have a hot meal as they will need to bring a packed lunch for their tea. It is advisable to pack an extra drink and a snack for during the afternoon rehearsal.

Young Voices support the FARESHARE Charity and ask that children bring a tin with them to hand in as they arrive at the arena.

The concert begins at 7:00pm and is due to finish at 9:00pm. All children must then return on the coach to school to be collected from the Year 5 classroom at approximately 10.00pm. We will contact parents through the texting system if we envisage that we will be much later than 10.00pm.

Due to the late night, children can come into school at 10.00am on Friday.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact school.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs J Ferretti Headteacher







